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Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) LLC (“Liberty”) provides this cover letter summarizing the 

updates to Liberty’s 2022 Q2 Quarterly Data Report (“QDR”) submittal on August 1, 2022. This 

letter is being provided to the OEIS docket. 

 

Liberty updated the following information in its 2022 Q2 QDR Performance Metrics 

Spreadsheet, re-submitted to OEIS on August 3, 2022:  

• Table 11, projected metrics. In its initial 2022 Q2 QDR submission, Liberty inadvertently 

left out projected metrics in Table 11. Liberty has included projected metrics in its 

revised QDR submission. 

• Table 7.1, risk events. Liberty’s initial 2022 Q2 QDR submission inadvertently included 

incorrect data in Table 7.1 that has been corrected in its revised QDR submission. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at: 

 

Jordan Parrillo 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs 

Liberty Utilities (CalPeco Electric) LLC 

701 National Ave,  

Tahoe Vista, CA 96148 

Telephone: 530-721-7818 

jordan.parrillo@libertyutilities.com 
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